
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - MAY 20, 2008   

FATHER ERMANNO CRESCENT TRAFFIC REVIEW  

Recommendation 

Councillor Bernie DiVona recommends: 
 

1. That Staff investigate and determine other possible traffic calming measures such as 
curb bumps-out, chicanes, and painted road narrowings that can be installed on both the 
north and south legs of Father Ermanno Crescent; and  

 
 

2. That the cost to implement would be determined at a later date pending on the type and 
number of possible measures proposed. 

 
 
Economic Impact 
 
N/A 
 
Communications Plan 
 
N/A   

Purpose 

The public meeting allowed the residents to voice their concerns to the City staff and York 
Regional Police regarding safety in their community and parks.  

Background - Analysis and Options 

At a public meeting dated August 20, 2007, attended by York Regional Police, City of Vaughan 
Enforcement Services, Property Manager for the Chancellor Square Plaza and Councillor Bernie 
DiVona, some 60  families expressed their outrage and frustration with: increased vandalism to 
property;  graffiti to their properties when they have complained about the youth;  illegal parking, 
double parking; frequent pickup and drop offs;  poor sight visibility when travelling along their 
street; extreme speeding and racing on the straight roadway sections; noise complaints and 
garbage emanating from Chancellor Square Plaza; large groups of youth causing an environment 
of fear.  
  
York Regional Police has given assistance and advised they would enhance CORE Unit 
enforcement and activities. 
  
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
N/A 
 

Conclusion 



Residents believe that a review of traffic related problems is  needed over and above enhanced 
enforcement. 
 

Attachments 

Petition from residents of Father Ermanno Crescent.  

Report prepared by: 

Mike Dokman, ext. 3118 
Councillor Bernie DiVona, ext. 8339  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Bernie DiVona 
Councillor  - Ward 3 
 
 
 


